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Dear Graduates: 

Please accept my heartfelt congratulations on your recent graduation from Suffolk 
County Community College! 

You should all be justifiably proud of this accomplishment and perseverance that you 
exuded through your academic journey. Each and every one of you have taken a great step 
forward towards a rewarding future and your success will serve as an example for all future 
SCCC students. 

It is truly an honor to represent so many in the Class of 2021. The administration and 
professors at SCCC have always been, and will continue to be, a great resource for students, 
providing the educational opportunity to achieve the dreams and goals for so many. 

As you go forward, always remember the lessons you learned from your professors and 
apply them to your future successes. Your experience and the degree that you have earned will 
serve you well. 

You are to be commended for your commitment, hard work and pursuit of academic 
excellence. You have already distinguished yourself and I am certain that great things await 
you. 

I wish you all continued success in your endeavors. You are the future leaders and I look 
forward to seeing and hearing about what you accomplish in the coming years. 

Congratulations!! 
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